
Q: Does DORIS send out reminders about the course once booked on?
A: Yes, a reminder email is sent 7 days before the face to face course. See below for an 
example: 

From: tutor@skillgate.com 
Sent: 26 September 2019 13:08
To: NAME
Subject: REMINDER: GDPR, Information Security & Freedom of Information Suite - 
03-Oct-19 10:00
Importance: High

Dear All, Just a reminder to you the above session you have booked to attend via 
DORIS is still scheduled for Course Date: 03-Oct-19 10:00 at Course Location: 
Conference Room 1. Please let us know if you require any further information. We 
look forward to seeing you there. Kind regards 
Training@dacorum.gov.uk

Corporate & Democratic Support will, in addition to this, continue the text reminders and still 
include upcoming sessions in Members News.

Q: When will the system ‘go live’ for councillors?
A: Donna has a meeting with the system providers on 7th November. We will work together 
to make sure it goes live for councillors asap and will keep MDSG up to date on its progress. 

Q: Are the objectives of the course displayed when booking?
A: Yes, you can add an outline document which will be attached to their confirmation email
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Q: Example of the evaluation form
A:

If you have any further questions, please let Katie Mogan know and she can speak with 
Donna Deaton.


